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Important change to Circuit Meeting! 

Please note that the meeting on 13 March will take 

place at Coppenhall Methodist Church, Crewe and NOT  

at St Stephens, Crewe 

 
Circuit Wide Youth Group 
 
Exciting news from the Lay Worker team: 
 
There are a few of us involved in the process of starting up a new youth initiative. This will be a circuit 
wide youth group. We are hoping this will bring unity throughout the circuit and also allow youngsters 
to realise that they are part of something bigger and meet others in a similar position to them. 
 
By putting on a variety of events, activities, trips away and evening sessions we are hoping this will 
create a platform for young people to build relationships, grow in their gifts for Christ and decrease any 
feelings of isolation.  
 
So we are excited to announce our first event, which is 'Hear the Call' on 7pm, March 29th @ North 
Street. This is a worship evening aimed at youth put on by some of the youngsters and leaders at 
Crewe-by-Farndon. 
 
There will be more events throughout the year and we hope to get a name and a Facebook page up 
and running, so watch this space.  
 
For more information contact Jonny on jonathannewbould@aol.com or 07799192626. 

 

 

ADVANCE NOTICE FROM ANDY TOWNSEND 

Calling ALL Young people!! 

Adam Meredith, Lay Leader and I am organizing a weekend 

 at Min y Don Christian Centre 

from May 24 to May 26 2019. 

For further information and to book a place please contact me on 

ansentownsend@gmail.com or 07882651068 

or Adam on Cbfmethodist@gmail.com or 07812432205 

 

mailto:jonathannewbould@aol.com
mailto:ansentownsend@gmail.com
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ADVERTISEMENT: 

JOB OPPORTUNITY AT ENGLESEA BROOK CHAPEL & MUSEUM 

The post of Director is an exciting opportunity to take forward the 

Heritage for Mission Project at Englesea Brook.    Recognising the 

range of skills, knowledge and experience required, this post is being 

offered as either a full time post or two part time posts.   Applicants 

may apply for one or both of these jobs. 

Full details on the poster on the website. 

 

Cheshire Agricultural Chaplaincy seeks to appoint an 

Assistant Chaplain/Casework 

Full details on poster on the website 

 

BIBLE MONTH – JUNE - COLOSSIANS 

In preparation for Bible Month there will be a 
preparation day at Knutsford Methodist Church on 

Saturday 9 March from 10.00am to 3.00pm 
Full details on the poster on the website 

 

 

 

NEWS FROM THE DISTRICT OFFICE: 
 

For your diary - dates of two special services later this Summer… 

The District leaving service for the Revd Peter Barber will be held on Sunday 2 June 
2019 at 4:30pm at Wesley Place, Alsager.  The President of the Conference, the Revd 
Michaela A. Youngson will be present. 
 

The District welcome service for the Revd Helen Kirk will be held on Friday 30 August 
2019 at 7:30pm at Tunstall Methodist Church.  The Secretary of the Conference, the 
Revd Gareth J. Powell will be present. 
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For your information: 
Jamie Graham (Sally Graham’s husband) is now qualified to undertake PAT 
testing – contact him on 07751352272 –  
Jamie is also very happy to help with odd jobs at Churches or for individuals –  
Please see his business card below: 

 

 
 

 

 

 You are invited to come along to a 

LENT COURSE 

Being held at Wesley Avenue Church, Sandbach from 9.45-11.15 

Or 

Haslington Church from 7.00pm to 8.3pm 

The Courses will be following a theme of prayer using 

Tom Wright’s Book – New Testament Prayer for Everyone 

Led by Rev. Jeremy Tresise 

Full details on poster on website 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

Circuit News – February 2019 
 Issue 208 distributed 25.1.2019 

 

 

Two opportunities for social meals: 
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The Hassall Road Book Emporium which raises money for Englesea 

Brook Primitive Methodist Museum goes from strength to strength. 

It has over 50,000 books on all subjects including very strong 

Theology and Worship sections. 

It is open on Fridays and Saturdays from 10am – 2pm. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Circuit News – February 2019 
 Issue 208 distributed 25.1.2019 

 

 

New Posters on the Website: http://www.cheshiresouth.org.uk/  

 

CLICK ON PUBLICATIONS 

 

Job Opportunity at Englesea Brook Chapel & Museum 
 

Bible Month PREPARATION DAY 

 
Lent Courses at Sandbach & Haslington 

 
Job Vacancy for Cheshire Agricultural Chaplaincy 

 
 

Please forward information to be put into the next Circuit 
Newsletter to info@cheshiresouth.org.uk or phone 

077452235253 by Tuesday 26 February – Thankyou! 

http://www.cheshiresouth.org.uk/
mailto:info@cheshiresouth.org.uk

